
HB 1896 -- GENERAL ASSEMBLY BENEFITS

SPONSOR: Otto

This bill provides that any individual who first serves as a member
of the General Assembly on or after January 1, 2017, will not
receive coverage provided by the state and must be responsible for
100% of the premium cost for health, life, and disability insurance
coverage while active or retired.

Beginning January 1, 2017, any individual who first serves as a
member of the General Assembly will not receive state funded
retirement benefits.

This bill is the same as HB 1258 (2015).


